



Athletics 201 W. Square Lake Rd. Troy, Michigan 48098-4777 248.823.5154 248.823.5133 Fax Tim Fulcher Director, Athletics

Spring 2021

Dear Parents of Troy School District Middle School Student-Athletes,

As we close the books on this challenging year, we are excited to look forward to a more normal summer and fall. As of now, we expect to run full middle school sports seasons next year. Below is information related to middle school athletics for the upcoming 2021-2022 school year.

## **FINALFORMS**

All 7<sup>th</sup> and 8<sup>th</sup> graders participating in athletics in 2021-2022 will need to register in FinalForms, where all athletics-related forms will be signed for the upcoming school year.

**Returning Parents:** simply log in to your account and choose to update for 2021-2022.

**Parents new to FinalForms:** the <u>Parent Playbook</u> provides information on registering. If you require any support during the process, scroll to the page bottom and click "Use Support."

https://troy-mi.finalforms.com

## **SPORTS PHYSICALS**

ALL student-athletes are required to get a sports physical for the 2021-2022 school year. Prior to getting a physical, please update any information in FinalForms and then you can print the physical form, populated with your child's information, right from FinalForms and take this with you to the doctor.

TSD has partnered with Beaumont to offer physicals for any middle and high school students on Wednesday, July 21 and Wednesday, August 4, from 6:00-9:00 p.m. in the Athens High School aux gym, for a cost of \$25 (checks made payable to Beaumont Family Medicine). Sign up information will be coming soon.

## ATHLETICS FEES

There will be no change in the Pay to Participate fees. The first two middle school sports will cost \$75 per sport (must be paid before participating in a scrimmage or game) and the third sport

is free. The household max remains at \$600. You will be able to make the Pay to Participate payment directly in Final Forms. Directions and prompts will be provided within Final Forms.

There is no cost for admission to middle school athletic contests.

## **COVID PROTOCOLS**

At this time, it looks like the COVID protocols implemented this year will not be required next year. We will continue to follow MHSAA, MDHHS, and OCHD guidance and make any changes necessary.

If you have any questions, please contact me at <a href="mailto:tfulcher@troy.k12.mi.us">tfulcher@troy.k12.mi.us</a>. Have a great summer!

Sincerely,

Tim Fulcher

Director of Athletics, Continuing Education and Enrichment